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Many thanks to Mal Brough, Member 
for Longman, for the use of his 
photocopier for the reproduction of this 
newsletter. 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 
DATES TO 

REMEMBER 
 
SQSA Meeting – 
4 February 2003 - 7.30pm 
Norman Hotel, Woolloongabba 
 

SQSA River Titles – 
22 & 23 February 2003 
Mooloolaba Yacht Club 
 
The River Classic – Brisbane 18’ 
Sailing Club (Starts from South 
Brisbane) 
Sunday 2nd March 2003 
 
SQSA Bay Titles  - 
8 & 9 March 2003 
Port Curtis Sailing Club, 
Gladstone. 

 
2002/2003 

NATIONALS/SABOT 
WEEK 

With the echo of the SQSA 
war cry still ringing in our ears 
we should take time to reflect 
on the outstanding success of 
both individuals and teams at 
the 39th Sabot Nationals and 
Sabot Week……… 
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The host club for Northern 
NSW was Lake Macquarie 
Yacht Club and their efforts 
paid off in the success and 
spirit of the event.  Sailing 
conditions during the regatta 
gave a mixed bag of strong to 
light shifty breezes. 
 
Congratulations to Mitchell 
Cavill in “Fire 3” whose 
brilliance in sailing 
has taken him to 
take out the Senior 
National Sabot 
Championship Title in 
true style. 
 
Congratulations also to the 
Keppel Bay team of Kerin 
Callard and Kimberley White 
sailing “Esprit” who took out 
the title of Junior Sabot Week.   
 
Congratulations to all other 
sailors of both National and 
Sabot Week Teams who 
displayed great talent and 
sportsmanship throughout the 
regatta.  At the closing 
ceremony of the regatta the 
Lake Macquarie Yacht Club 
Commodore made special 
reference to the team spirit 
and war cry (which was very 
intimidating) of SQSA, a truly 
well oiled machine. 
 
The Teams Trophy for the 
Senior Nationals was also 

taken out by our team, well 
done guys!!! 
Along with any sporting 
success comes a long list of 
thankyous’, and we must 
recognise the efforts behind 
our teams success. 
 
To the coaches “Knuckles” 
(Michael Grieve) and Jim 
Howells many thanks on a job 
well done.  The coaching, 
training and team building 
which started back at the 
Cootharaba Camp through to 
the Selection Trials, Hervey 
Bay Training Weekend and to 
the Lake Macquarie Nationals, 
the efforts of both Knuckles 
and Jim paid dividends.  Many 
thanks Knuckles and Jim. 
 
Our teams were extremely 
lucky to have the services of 
Team Managers, Mal White 
and Bill Thorburn who worked 
to keep all sailors and parents 
well informed on all regatta 
details.  Thanks Mal & Bill on 
a job well done. 
 
Thanks to the SQSA 
Committee who once again 
worked hard behind the 
scenes to build a platform on 
which our young sailors used 
to achieve their goals at the 
Nationals and Sabot Week. 
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Results for the 
Nationals/Sabot Week are as 
follows. 

Results 
 

Senior Nationals 
 

Mitchell Cavill  1st 
Phoebe Smith  4th 
Rebecca Howells 5th 
Sean O’Rourke  6th 
Ryan Stoddart  7th 
James Dagge  22nd 
Toby Ehrsam  26th 
Ryan Palk   41st 
Tristan Heaney  46th 
Matacah Nuss  48th 
Brent Pearson  52nd 
Luke Madden  57th 
 
Junior Nationals 
 

Luke Woolward/ 
Ashley Stoddart  8th 
 
Samantha Dagge/ 
Rosie Balcon  9th 
 
Brendan Effeney/ 
Amy Effeney  11th 
 
Edward Leeson/ 
Shelley White  14th 
 
LukasEhrsam/ 
Oliver Balcon  17th 
 
Michael Nuss/ 
Amelia Johnson  18th 
 

 
 

Sabot Week Results – 
Senior 
 

Klade Hauschildt  2nd 
Ben Sheriff   3rd 
Charles Balcon  6th 
Matt Whittenbury  9th 
Sarah Thorburn  19th 
Jesse Wales  24th 
Michael Hayes  25th 
Liam Hayes  35th 
Sasha Hawgood  36th 
Jessie Balcon  48th 
Jonas Trefeu  49th 
Lucy Balcon  54th 
Kieran Bates  65th 
Simon Hunter  66th 
 

Junior 
 
Kerin Callard/ 
Kimberley White  1st 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 
EVERYONE - WHAT AN 
AWESOME EFFORT !!! 

 
 
SQSA will be hosting the 2006 
Nationals and will be calling for 
expressions of interest from 
affiliated clubs to host the 2006 
National Titles/Sabot Week at their 
club.  So we need all delegates to 
give your committee a prod in the 
right direction when this arrives.  
This is a great opportunity for any 
club to take on an event such as 
this. A letter will be sent out in the 
near future. 
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NEXT event for SQSA 
Members ….. 
 

 
 

 
The River Titles will be held by 
the Mooloolaba Yacht Club on 
the 22nd & 23rd February.   
 
Notice of Race has been sent out 
– please fill out the entry form 
and return as soon as possible. 
 
It would be great to see you all 
there. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
SQSA Bay Titles will be contested at 
Port Curtis Sailing Club - Gladstone 
on the 8th & 9th of March, Notice of 
Race will be issued early February. 
 

40th NATIONAL 
TIITLES/SABOT WEEK 

2003/2004 
 

The Nationals/Sabot Week 
will be held in Bowen, North 
Queensland, so if you are 
considering attending this 
regatta you should consider 
booking accommodation now 
as it is usually snapped up 
fairly quickly. 
Visit the ANSC Website for 
further information  
www.sabot.au.com/ 

SQSA Uniforms 
We have a couple of items for 
sale still, please contact 
Debbie Stoddart via email 
stoddart@powerup.com.au 
if you would like to purchase 
any of the following items. 
 
Rash Shirt (adult Large) $36.00 
Hat (2)   $16.00 each 
Fleece Vest  
Youth 10 & 12 $53.00 each 

_________ 

SQSA Meetings are held the 
first Tuesday of every month.  

Everyone is welcome. 
Venue: Norman Hotel, 
Woolloongabba at 7.30pm. 
 

NEXT MEETING 4 February 2003

See you at 
the River 
Titles!!! 
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The organising committee of the River Titles has just informed us that the 
Mooloolaba Yacht Club Dinghy Division can provide a limited number of 
billets for families for the River Titles.  For further information please 
contact Nev Willis on 5444 7642. 
 
Further Unit/Motel Accommodation information can be found on 
www.mooloolababeach.com or on www.mooloolabaetchells.com and 
click on accommodation. 
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